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AWD Auto Outlet --(Madbury Motors)

From Ron Boudreau Jr <ron@granitestatedealerservices.com>
Date Tue 4/1/2025 3:03 PM

To madplanboard@gmail.com <madplanboard@gmail.com>; Nathan Boudreau
<nathan@granitestatedealerservices.com>

Good afternoon,

My name is Ron Boudreau from All Wheel Drive Auto Outlet. Eric at Town Hall suggested that |
reach out to you to introduce who we are and to seek approval to do business at 309 Knox Marsh Rd,
Madbury NH. We are currently in the application process to acquire a NH Automobile Dealer License
to replace the current business (Madbury Motors). In order to do so, we need the town to complete
the approval form for the State of NH. We are going to be selling vehicles which is what is currently
being done at this location. We are also planning on being at the meeting tomorrow night at 7PM to
go over Article XIIl Section 1 Non Conforming Use and to answer any questions the board may have.
Thank you!

Thank you for the opportunity to earn your business
Ron Boudreau Jr

GSDS-LLC- AWD Auto Outlet
603-235-0975 - Cell

* Relationships Are The Core To Our Success*
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